
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT UNIT 

                           INVITATION TO BID 

LEPELLE-NKUMPI MUNICIPALITY INVITES PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS TO BID FOR THE FOLLOWING: 

ERRATUM  

The tender for Supply, delivery, installation and Maintenance of security equipment bid no: 

LNM034/2017/18 availability of tender documents has been extended to 23 July 2018 and 

not on 13/07/2018 as indicated on the advert and the closing date has also been extended 

to 14/08/2018. 

The project for Maintenance of Cultural centre, bid number: LNM100/2017/2018 has been 

erroneously advertised with Functionality at 100 points as evaluation criteria, kindly note that 

Functionality is not applicable in this tender. 

 

Mr. MOTHOGOANE TB  

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


